
February 4, 2025 

 

TO: Honorable Members of the House Human Services Committee 

FR: Valerie M Jundt, District #8 – Burleigh County 

RE:  HB 1488 

Dear Honorable State Representative: 

It is my understanding that HB 1488 is scheduled to be considered on February 5, 2025.  

I am writing to urge your vote with a DO NOT PASS!    

I believe this legislation would broaden the scope and ability to expand and perform abortions in 

our state with NO RESTRICTIONS up to 16 weeks.   

It is CRITICAL that we serve to protect the unborn and the dignity of the mother’s carrying these 

babies. 

Thank you in advance for your service to our Great State – and for your commitment to protect 

our most vulnerable. 

 

Valerie Jundt 

3202 84th Avenue NE 

Bismarck, ND  58503 

701-471-3312 

vjundt@yahoo.com 


